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This matter arises from an incident involving members of the Los Angeles Police 
Department on October 11, 2020 in Los Angeles, California. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Senior Assistant 
City Attorney Denise Mills. She or another member of the City Attorney's Office will be 
present when you consider this matter to answer any questions you may have. 

DCM:ma 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL N. FEUER, City Attorney 

By: 
SCOTT MARCUS 

Chief Assistant City Attorney 

CC: Richard Tefank, Executive Director, Board of Police Commissioners 
Robin Petillo, Commanding Officer, Risk Management & Legal Affairs 
Mable Shurtleff, Management Analyst, Risk Management & Legal Affairs Division 
Lt. Brian O'Connor, Risk Management & Legal Affairs 
Lt. Alex Medel, Risk Management & Legal Affairs Division 
Lt. Rachel Rodiguez, Chiefs Adjutant 
Ilene Curry, Chiefs Executive Administrative Assistant III 


